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September 29, 2015  
 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 

RE:  COPE491 Update 

 
 
The bargaining committee would like to inform the members that contrary to what rumours have 
been floating around, COPE491 has not received another offer from the Employer and we 
reiterate that updates will be distributed to members in a timely fashion. 

 

We have repeatedly asked for additional dates and as of 2:00 p.m. EST we have not 
received any. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
In solidarity, 

 
 
COPE491 Bargaining Committee 
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